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Dear Praying Friends,

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

The Lord has blessed last year in so many ways for which we
are grateful. We are certainly thankful for your friendship and
fellowship in the Gospel. Should the Lord stay His coming, we
»/ look forward to yet another year to labor with you to reach the
' | world with the good news of the Lord Jesus Christ.

Last November, | have arrived here in the Philippines after 3 3-
month quick deputation & furlough. | was recharged and
encouraged when | was in the states to see fellow servants of
 the Lord, continuing & serving the Lord and Christians standing
for the Faith, in spite of different challenges in life these days.

We Thank the Lord for the Ministry that he entrusted to us over here. By the Grace of
God it is growing not only in numbers, but Spiritually. We have visitors coming every
week and many professions of Faith. Please Continue to Pray for us as we push through
the Gospel in other remaining villages with the help of our National Preacher's that we
have trained along with their Families. We will be sending 7 local Preachers in July 2024,

The Children's Ministry is also growing and expanding our outreaches to share the
Gospel to the Street kids s paying off. We can results now as the kids grew up and
evidently we can see the word of God growing in them. And we cannot accomplish this
without God, and without you all standing behind us.

In closing we want to thank you again for your faithful prayers and financial

support. Jesus said in John 9:4, “I must work the works of him that sent me, while it is
day: the night cometh, when no man can work.” Truly the hour is late, and the need has
never been greater. Therefore with your help and by God’s grace, Our Family and | will
continue by faith. May the Lord Bless us as we all Serve Him.

For the Gospel's Sake,

rd
%’fa:

Supporting Address: P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750



